

Dear Class of 2024:

Welcome to your senior year! Please see information below for your reference as you kick off this exciting time.

<u>Parking-</u> Parking information and applications will be available at TCOB and the CHS website on Monday August 7th.

<u>Senior Photos -</u> Seniors must make an appointment with PSS Imaging to have your senior portraits taken. The picture you take at TCOB is for your ID only. PSS Imaging will take your senior portrait in their studio which will be used for the yearbook, graduation announcements etc. The link to the PSS Senior form and information can be found on the TCOB page of the Canyon website. Please schedule and complete your senior photo no later than December 15, 2023 (before winter break begins).

<u>Senior Activities-</u> Our goal is to have this information solidified and distributed to you at the beginning of 2nd semester in early 2024. This includes theme park day, senior breakfast, etc.

## **Graduation Information**

*Graduation & Senior Week Activities/Purchases-*This information will be released in early 2024, when dates, plans and prices can be better solidified.

Cap & Gown and Grad Announcements- Scott Graduation Services has the exclusive contract to provide seniors with all graduation supplies. This includes caps and gowns, graduation announcements, etc. They will be reaching out to senior families directly in the fall.

We hope this information helps to answer any questions you may have at this time and provide a guideline moving forward. If you have questions that aren't answered here, feel free to stop in the Student Center once school begins. We are looking forward to seeing you on campus and experiencing your Senior Year with you!

Sincerely,

Your CHS Administration and Staff